
 

 

Effective June 4 – June 5, 2021 
  

ATTENTION ALL MCT PASSENGERS IN COLLINSVILLE: 

Due to the Horseradish Festival in uptown Collinsville the #15 East 

Collinsville Shuttle, #18 Collinsville Regional, #19 Collinsville-

Edwardsville, and the #21 West Collinsville Shuttle will not operate on 

the portion of Main Street the festival is taking place on Friday, June 4 and 

Saturday, June 5. 

If you will be riding the #15, #18, #19 or #21 in Collinsville please call 618-

797-INFO (4636) for appropriate pick-up and drop-off locations. 

 


